PUBLIC NOTICE

Public Participation Policy 

The Pine Bluff Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) has proposed amendments to their Public Participation Plan as required by Federal Regulations. A copy of the proposed amendments are currently available for a 45-day public comment period. A copy of the proposed amendments may be viewed at Southeast Arkansas Regional Planning 1300 Ohio Street, Suite B, Pine Bluff, Arkansas. The plans also are available for review at SEARPC.com under the heading “Plans”. 

The public will have 45 days to review the Public Participation Plan and submit comments to determine if any needed amendments to the document should be submitted for recommendation and approval by the Transportation Policy Committee. The current comment period begins on March 23rd, 2025 and ends on May 7th, 2025.


Mail: SEARPC
          1300 Ohio Street, Suite B
          Pine Bluff, AR  71601

Phone: 870-534-4247
E-Mail: larryreynolds@cablelynx.com


The staff will compile all public comments, make necessary changes in the document and present any revised document to the MPO Transportation Policy Committee for adoption.

